Ms. Hall's Cosmetology Two and Four Classes

Dear Parents and Students,

I hope each and every one is safe and well. With the closing of the school for two weeks, I do not want the students to fall behind. I have assignments prepared for the students to complete over the two weeks. Below is a list for each class. If you have any questions please e-mail me at wivian.hall@dcctc.org. or call (843) 425-6557 and leave a message. I will return your call as soon as I can.

COSMETOLOGY 4

After speaking with PCS this morning, they have not canceled our St. Board Practical Exam on April 7. They will email me if this changes. I have written test prepared for the students to work on. I also would like students to practice Practical. If you have not picked up the packet, please contact me. I will have the packet with me. Please stay safe. See you when school resumes.

COSMETOLOGY 2

We were currently working on the Color Chapter. I have the worksheets you started. I would like you to finish them, if possible. I have them with me. Please contact me and we can make arrangements for you to pick them up. Any questions, please email, text, or call me. Please stay safe. See you when school resumes.

Thank you,

Vivian Hall